
Florida Department of  Transportation Open House  

Amelia Island Resurfacing Project | FIN #436160-1 

OPEN HOUSE                

Learn about the Amelia Island    

resurfacing project with            

construction from the Thomas J. 

Shave, Jr. Bridge to Centre Street 

beginning this summer.  
 

This project will provide A1A/State Road 200 with newly resurfaced pavement,        

repairs to curb, medians and sidewalks, along with a few other upgrades and         

modifications. 
 

Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) project personnel will be available to 

provide information and answer questions about the project. The open house will be 

an informal event with project details laid out. No formal presentations will be made. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, religion, sex, age, national origin,  

disability or family status as FDOT complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. 

Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who  

require translation services (free of charge) should contact Odette Struys at: 904-360-5582 or  

Odette.Struys@dot.state.fl.us prior to the meeting.  

Si prefiere recibir esta carta en español, por favor contacte  

Esther Murray a las: (904) 360-5348. Referencia: FIN #436160-1. 

Contact: Odette Struys, FDOT Public Information Officer 

904-360-5582 | Odette.Struys@dot.state.fl.us 

 

Open House 

Thursday, July 17, 2018 

4:30 - 6:30 p.m. 

 

Nassau County Chamber 

961687 Gateway Boulevard 

Suite 101G 

Amelia Island, FL 32034 

 

 

 

@MyFDOTNEFL @MyFDOTNEFL 


